
V.C.S.C. Minutes ~ September 11, 2021 

President Jim Moore called the meeting to order at 12:35.  He asked the 26 

members and 2 guests for a moment of silence in memory of lives lost on 

9/11/2001.  Jim introduced guest John Meadows who brought his ’62 that he had 

just purchased in San Diego.  John had just met Kurt & Lisa and learned they lived 

nearby each other. 

Announcements 

Jim shared he had spoken with Mike Gibbons earlier who’s been sick with Covid-

19.  Mike said he was feeling better and really appreciated all the calls & emails and 

hoped to return soon.  Jim had also spoken to Vince L’Oddo who had knee 

replacement surgery.  Vince was happy to be home but felt he was progressing 

slowly.  He has appreciated all the calls and well wishes. 

Old Business 

Spencer spoke of their Hoglund Fun Run and dinner at The Old Place last month.  A 

good time seemed to be had by all.  He hoped to plan a similar run next year maybe 

into Glendale/Burbank area where there is lots of movie history.  He noted that 

Ron won 1st place for the Movie Location Challenge. 

New Business 

Happy September birthdays were wished to Gary Brown and Jim Steadman.   

Alyse announced she had all the sizes of t-shirts available to feel and try.  Orders 

for the anniversary shirts are due by the 17th as are RSVP’s for the picnic.  You can 

order t-shirts today! 

Hey the Stanton’s are back from Minnesota!  Bob shared that they pulled the C7 

out of the garage then noticed the windshield was cracked!  He also shared the 

great Black Hills Corvette Run they attended.  There were over 1,012 Corvettes, 

people were so friendly and the BBQ was like on steroids!  Unfortunately, they 

suffered a dead battery in Deadwood, South Dakota. 

Around the Board 

Vice President – Spencer has raffle tickets for sale!  He spoke of how he & Alyse 

celebrated their 4th wedding anniversary by eating at Mastro’s, a very nice 



restaurant as a customer of his had given them a very nice gift card for it.  Well they 

decided to take the ’41 Chevy truck with the beautiful waterfall grill and took 

surface streets instead of the freeway.  As they drove past the golf course, it was 

like in slow motion…a golf ball was coming right at them and hit the waterfall grill 

of ALL places!!  Then they get to the restaurant and as they had a hefty gift card, 

they ordered nice meals, appetizers, etc figuring they’d pay any overages.  WELL, 

turned out the gift card was used up in 2019 and the bill was over $400!!  Happy 

Anniversary!  Lastly, he took his newly acquired ’73 Mini Cooper to Corvettes and 

Coffee on a Sunday but it overheated.  Jim looked it over, found the fan belt had 

snapped so f 

ollowed him home and replaced it for him.  Spencer figures when he’s got 3 cars in 

the shop, he should buy 3 more to take their place! 

Membership – Barbara is home readying her yard for the picnic.  Gina reported that 

Jan Boyce had foot surgery in July so is off it for 3 months and Jim Boyce has 

shingles!  Hoping they’re both better by the picnic. 

Secretary – Gina just reminded we need head count for picnic by 17th.  The awning, 

tables, chairs, food, caricaturist, games, sodas/water and the margaritas are all in 

place. 

Treasurer – Loretta says the account is still healthy after paying deposit for picnic 

rentals and the cake.   

Events – Ron noted Kurt had put in a lot of effort for the run today due to the 

changes Covid has causes.  Kurt said no one is allowed on the base who isn’t 

authorized.  Kurt said he tried to make all the turns right handed.  He hopes to 

cruise by Pepperdine to see the 3000 flags honoring those lost in 9/11 and Hero’s’ 

Garden.  His wife Lisa hoped all would go well as Kurt got lost coming to the meeting 

today!!  See Steve for a radio. 

Product – Alyse has shirts available for sizing that can be ordered at $20 each.  The 

new embroiderer will be screen printing the 50th anniversary shirts with the 

original blue logo.  Embroidered patches will be available at the picnic for $5 each.  

She also has hats available today for $20. 

Webmaster – Paul said the site is up and running noting we’re getting our monies 

worth as we’ve paid nothing to the host. 



Feature Editor – Jim thanked Paul for a great article regarding the history of the 

Corvette logo. 

Historian – Jerry said he’d be taking photos 

Newsletter Editor – David asked for content for the next newsletter.  Jim asked if 

he’d been by Airtel to scope out the situation there.  He hadn’t yet gone by 

assuming the Christmas party was a no go already due to the circumstances but will 

try to get by there soon, just in case. 

Sargent at Arms – Steve has radios available for today.  He has extra directions for 

today as he’s not going since he’s having car trouble. 

Museum Ambassador – Mike out sick.  Jim reported that the C8 Z06 reveal is 

October 26th but location hasn’t been disclosed yet. 

 

Comments/Concerns 

None 

 

Name badge drawing - $5 – Gina Moore 

Dinner drawing – Phil Roche 

 

Meeting adjourned at 1:30 pm 

 

 

Respectively submitted by Gina Moore, Secretary 

 

 

  


